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Issue 4: 27th September 2019 
‘Be strong and courageous, all you who put your hope in the Lord!’ Psalm 31 

   

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

Next week the children in: 

Reception will be trying to capture the ‘Evil Pea’! 

Year 1 will be thinking about what they looked like as babies and how they have changed. 

Year 2 will be exploring the country of Wales. 

Year 3 will be investigating light… carrying on from our amazing shadows work this week. 

Year 4 will be experiencing life in a Celtic village. 

Year 5 will be looking forward to bulb planting in Coombe Woods. 

Year 6 will be exploring 16th century architecture at Cotehele and stepping in the footsteps of the 

Tudors. 

THERE WILL BE NO VOICE CLUB OR MKCH ON TUESDAY BECAUSE OF PARENT CONSULTATIONS 

DATES FOR THE YEAR 

Tuesday and Wednesday 1st & 2nd October – PARENT 

CONSULTATION MEETINGS 3.30 – 6.00pm 

Thursday 3rd October – Parenting Course  

Friday 11th October – PTA Family Beetle Drive 6.00 – 

7.00pm 

Monday 21st – Friday 25th October HALF TERM 

Monday 4th November – Tempest Individual 

Photographs 

Wednesday 13th November – Nasal Flu Immunisation 

Wednesday and Thursday 11th & 12th December – 

Christmas Productions 

Tuesday 17th December – KS2 Christingle Service at St 

Stephen’s Church 6.30pm 

Wednesday 18th December – School Christmas Dinner 

Friday 20th December – break up for Christmas 

Monday 6th January – School re-opens 

FRIDAY 14th FEBRUARY – PARENT CONSULTATION DAY 

Please do make a note of these dates. 

 
 

Tickets for our PTA Beetle Drive 

are now available to buy from 

the office. Please do come 

along and join us for a fun 

evening with lots of prizes to won. 

Tickets are £1. Children must be 

accompanied.  

On Monday the children voted for and 

elected their new House Captains and 

Vice-Captains. We also held our elections 

for School Councillors who represent their 

individual classes on Thursday. 

Congratulation to all those who now have 

significant positions of responsibility. 

 

 

Please use the link below to access an 

article about our school that was part of 

the Parliamentary Review for Best 

Practice. We were very proud to have 

been asked to share what we do. 

 https://www.theparliamentaryreview.co.uk/

organisations/bishop-cornish-ce-primary-

school 

https://www.theparliamentaryreview.co.uk/organisations/bishop-cornish-ce-primary-school
https://www.theparliamentaryreview.co.uk/organisations/bishop-cornish-ce-primary-school
https://www.theparliamentaryreview.co.uk/organisations/bishop-cornish-ce-primary-school


 

 

 

Harvest Festival Service 

 Our annual Harvest Festival Service will 

take place next Friday 4th October at 

1.30pm in St Stephen’s Church. We will be 

collecting produce for the Saltash 

Foodbank. They currently need: milk (uht 

or powdered), 

 sugar (500g), fruit juice (cartons), soup 

 pasta sauces, sponge pudding (tin), 

tinned tomatoes, tinned vegetables, 

cereals, rice pudding (tin), tea bags 

 instant coffee, instant mashed potato 

 rice (500g), pasta (500g), tinned meat 

 tinned fish, tinned fruit, jam or spreads 

 biscuits and snacks. The have plenty of 

baked beans! 

If the children would like to bring any 

donations into school next week we will 

ensure they are delivered to the 

Foodbank the following week. 

BEING PASSIONATE ABOUT PARENTING 

We are hosting this FREE one-day 

workshop for parents on the 3rd October 

from 9.30am – 2.30pm. Please book your 

place for what will prove to be a very 

informative and helpful day.  

 

Please can we once again ask those who are 

collecting children at the end of the day to be 

respectful of staff cars. Several staff have reported 

damage to their bonnets when they have been sat 

on. We also ask that small children are closely 

supervised so that they cannot run around the back 

of cars. Thank you for your cooperation. 

Please remember to return your Parent 

Consultation appointment slips. There may 

be some spaces left over the two days.  

 

Parent Governor nominations must also be 

returned by the end of next week. 

 

What could be better on an autumn morning than 

going down the woods and planting bulbs? Well 

done Year 4 – we look forward to seeing the 

amazing flowers in the spring. 

 

Having fought bravely at the Battle of 

Bosworth, Richard III was mortally 

wounded. His enemies stood around him 

still baring their ‘homemade’ bows and 

arrows! 

Some learning experiences will never be 

forgotten.  

 

  

 


